Supervisor’s Report
February 18, 2025

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of February 18, 2025, for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and streetlight fund have been filed with the town clerk.

| checked in with Brenda in library roof, and am looking to try and get an estimate on a
rough idea of replacement cost, and looking for grant ideas, looking towards steel roof?

Street lights are currently going to exceed allotted money at current rate. They are up
$172.87 in January and $273.05 this month.

Dereck C Matthews
Town Supervisor




